
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING OTG WAGE & HOUR SETTLEMENT

You previously received a Court-authorized Notice (the “Notice”) explaining your eligibility 
to participate in a settlement of a lawsuit against OTG on behalf of servers, bartenders, or 
other tipped workers at LaGuardia Airport, John F. Kennedy Airport, or Newark Liberty 
Airport between September 6, 2013 to February 1, 2023 and informing you of your legal rights 
and options with respect to that settlement.

That Notice also informed you that the Court would hold a hearing to determine whether to 
give final approval to the Settlement (the “Fairness Hearing”). The Fairness Hearing has been 
rescheduled to January 9, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. 

If you have any questions, please contact the settlement administrator at (877) 793-1838 or 
info@OTGTippedWorkerCase.com, or Plaintiffs’ counsel Outten & Golden LLP at (212) 
245-1000 or OTGTippedWorkerCase@OuttenGolden.com.

PLEASE DO NOT CALL OR WRITE TO THE COURT ABOUT THIS NOTICE.
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